
 
 

Notice to residents of:  

Borough of Highlands – Shore Drive 
 
 

Date:   May 21, 2025   

 

 

Please be advised that Black Rock Enterprises, LLC was contracted by the Borough of 

Highlands, for the project “Shore Drive Pedestrian Improvement” between Mathews Street 

and Waterwitch Ave. The improvements on your street include:  

 

1. Concrete Curb, Sidewalk, Driveway Aprons Replacement 

2. Drainage 

 

This work is scheduled to begin on or about Wednesday, May 28, 2025 weather permitting. We 

anticipate construction to last approximately eight weeks once commenced. 

 
During construction, we ask that you not park any vehicles on the street between the hours of 
7 AM and 4 PM. within the area posted with no parking signs (this will change according to 
day to day operations). 
 
Additionally, during concrete curb, sidewalk, driveway, and/or apron installation driveway 
accessibility will be interrupted for 72 hours for proper concrete curing after replacement; 
please find alternate parking. Furthermore, it is all resident’s responsibility to clearly identify 
the sprinkler systems near the concrete curb/sidewalk.   
 
This letter serves as notice and to make you aware of these construction undertakings, and the 
progression of the project. We emphasize caution, safety, and please be mindful of the 
surrounding construction equipment and the irregular and unusual site conditions. Please 
pardon the interruption and we would like to thank you in advance for your patience and 
cooperation. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the proposed improvements, please contact 
our office at 732-967-6400.  
 

Thank You, 

Black Rock Enterprises, LLC 


